VILLAGE BOARD OF ST. CLOUD SPECIAL MEETING, TUESDAY, APRIL 21, 2015

A special meeting of the Village Board of St. Cloud was called to order by President Ryan Gebhart at 7:00 pm. All board members were present. Also present were Randy and Pete from MCO and engineer Tony from McMahon.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the proposed utility facility plan from SMS. After questions and review of the plan, a motion was made by Troy Johnson and seconded by Dave Schry to have MCO restart the discharge of the lagoons immediately and continue with the current testing for data.

The board requested references from Tony from previous customers that use similar lagoon systems.

A motion was made by Dave Schry and seconded by Dan Dreifuerst to draft a letter to SMS to be reviewed at the May 5th meeting.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn at 8 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Steffes, Clerk